
Portsmouth Down Syndrome Association,
Unit 1,

Aspen House,
Airport Service Rd,

Portsmouth,
PO3 5RA

27th March 2024

Dear Teachers and children at Crofton Hammond Infant School,

Re: Celebrations for World Down Syndrome Day 2024

Thank you so much for raising £79.35 for World Down Syndrome Day 2024. We really

appreciate you rocking your socks to raise awareness for individuals with Down Syndrome.

As a specialist and self-funding charity, we very much appreciate support from community

groups like yourselves.

Portsmouth Down Syndrome Association is committed to improving the lives of children

across Portsmouth and the surrounding areas, by providing friendship, advice and a range of

specialist and progressive educational services from birth, which they would not otherwise

receive. Through our activities and social opportunities, we help enable children to develop

the vital skills they need to succeed and become valued and productive members of society.

Thank you for supporting Portsmouth Down Syndrome Association, your support is much

appreciated.

With Kind Regards,

Alice

Portsmouth DSA
aliceosborne@portsmouthdsa.org
www.portsmouthdsa.org
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